





2022-2023 School Year

	 Available to Pk-8 students this year


Your child can get a FREE fluoride varnish treatment at school.  With your permission, a health professional will 
provide a dental screening and apply a fluoride varnish treatment twice during the school year.


This program does not take the place of regular check-ups at a dental office.  


                         	 Yes, I give permission for my child to take part in this program                      


 


Child’s Name	 	 	 	 	  	 	 Grade___________   Birth Date ____/____/____	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 


Parent/Guardian Signature_________________________________________________________________


1. When was the last time your child went to the dentist?


  In the past year	 	 	   More than one year ago	 	   Never


2. Does your child have?


  MaineCare (Medicaid)	 	   Dental Insurance	 	 	   No Dental Insurance


If you have any questions regarding this form, please contact your child’s school nurse.


This program receives funding from Maine Center for Disease Control & Prevention, Maine Oral Health Program.


Fluoride Treatment at School 


